Hilltown Township Supeivisors® Meeting

October 13, 1980

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Vince
Pischl. The treasurer's report was read by Mrs. Gutekunst and
approved by Mary Lockard and seconded by Ed Wentz. The bills in
the amount of $17,401.04 were approved for payment by Ed Wentz
and seconded by Mary Lockard.

The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed with
the following comments: On the Reliance Road Storm Drainage
Project Mr. Wynne reported that in his disc¥ssion with Steve
Stein of the Office of Community Developmemt, he indicated that
approval would be given to the newly revised plans which are
considerably lower in cost and the monies left over could either
be transferred to our 1981 project, the Central Avenue bridge or
the Musselman Log Barn Project. Mr. Wynne submitted the new
plans for approval. Question raised on the report from the well
testing and Mr. Wynne reported that because he had had no response
from Mr. Young he had gone over his head to his superior and the
indication was that we would definately received this report
this week, Nothing new on Green Meadows. Road inspection was |
changed from Oct. 11th to Oct 25th 9:00 A.M, On the electrical
inspections a meeting will be set up with Bill Kee so that the
new system can be implemented by the 1st of the year.

On the Brookfield irrigation spray sewer plan, the
supervisors moved to reject A¢t 537 Plan modules presented under
latest date of Janmary 30, 1979, and requested that modules be corr
corrected and resubmitted after agreements have been completed
with Hilltown Township Sewer Authority. It was also noted that
number of housing units connected be based upon soil capacity
as defined by DER, with the provision that the number of units can |
be increased if operational experience indicates that soil can
accept additional wastewater.

Mr. John Snyder of the Line Lexington Fire Co. was at
the meeting and asked if any consideration had been given to
their request for ground in the township on which they propose
to build a sub-station. The piece of ground next to the Civic
Association field was discussed. Mr. Sayder thought the ground
was about 4.95 acres but this is not so, it is only 3.3 acres.
Mr. Snyder suggested perhaps rest rooms could be built in this
building which could also be used by the Civic Association.

He was told that first he should contact the Board of Health to
ascertain whether he could get sewag: facilities. Also he

was told to contact someone at the { .vie Association and also
Jack Fox who is President of the Historical Society about their
thoughts as they are reconstructing a log cabin on this same
piece of preperty. He will report back to the supervisors.

A letter of appreciation from Mrs. Traynor for the
recreational progmam that was provided this past summer by the
supervisors was read.

A notice of a meeting to be held on October 23, 1980
at the Upper Bucks Technical School to discuss communications,
where are today and plans for the next ten to fifteen years.was
received.

Mrs. Gutekunst read the report of Mr. Hoot for the
month of September- $2350,00 collected in building permit fees.

Reservations for nine will be sent in for the Semi-
Annual Convention of the Bucks Co. Assoc. of Township Officials |
to be held on Oct. 15, 1980,

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy Gutekunst



